
From: elena smith  

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 5:02 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Councillor Greg Beros Motion to Reconsider 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Re: Councillor Beros Motion to Reconsider on June 8th, 2022 "Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli's 

Enviro Day Event Exemption from the Events Policy" 

 

It is proper legal practice that the Motion to Reconsider must be made by a member who voted on the 

prevailing side of the original motion. As Councillor Beros did not vote on the prevailing side and voted 

against the original Motion, Council Chair has discretion to not accept this Motion. 

 

Council's decision was made and recorded in good faith. It is an obligation of Council to respect its own 

decisions recorded by due process and must be recognized and observed by all concerned. 

 

This reconsideration is procedurally unfair to Council and Richmond Hill taxpayers. 

 

This change in direction is simply a mischievous use of a Motion. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

E. Smith 

10 Cheval Court 

Richmond Hill, ON L4E 2N7 

 


